
 

 1st April 2021 

Science Champion 
 

We were incredibly proud to learn that Yusuf 
Muhid in Year 2 had been announced the win-
ner of the Forest School and University College 
School Science Week Competition which took 
place during lockdown.  
 

The challenge was to build a vehicle powered 
by air.  With creativity, determination and per-
severance, he created a moving vehicle pow-
ered by nothing more than air! We are ex-
tremely impressed that he was able to create 
something so fantastic and we are delighted 
that he was announced the winner.  Huge con-
gratulations, Yusuf!  

Year 6 Writing Talent 
Year 6  took part in the Young Writers  “Wander in the Woods“ competition.  They rose to the chal-

lenge of writing a story in 100 words and did so well that the whole class’s efforts have been selected 
for publication in an edition of the Young Writers book.  They are so proud of their work and have cer-

tificates to show their families.  Congratulations, Year 6. 
 
 

                 Happy Easter! 

We would like to wish all our families celebrating 

Easter this holiday a blessed and peaceful celebra-

tion.   

 

We wish everybody a lovely holiday and we look forward to 

seeing you all again on Tuesday 20th April 2021. 

Year 3 — On Dangerous Ground 
 

Our Year 3 classes have been  learning all about volca-
noes. They enjoyed making their own models using 
papier mâché and painting them to look as dramatic as 
the real thing. 



 

 
THIS IS CLEARLY NOT A SENSIBLE TME TO BE ORGANIS-
ING HOLIDAYS.  HOWEVER, WE REMIND YOU THAT HOLI-
DAY LEAVE DURING TERM TIME WILL NOT BE GRANTED. 

 

SPRING TERM 2021 

Last Day of Term Thursday 1st April  

SUMMER TERM 2021 

Staff INSET Day  Monday 19th April 

Children Start   Tuesday 20th April 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 3rd May 

Half Term Holiday Monday 31st May to     

    Friday 4th June  

Last Day of Term Friday 23rd July  

 

 

 

Year 4 – Robot Invasion 

This half term, Year 4’s topic was ‘Rise of the Ro-

bots’ so what better way to end the term than by 

making their very own robots? The children began 

by designing and sketching their models, before 

forming the structures using junk modelling items 

and masking tape. They then added papier mâché, 

paint and shiny coloured paper for some finishing 

touches. Year 4 thoroughly enjoyed making their 

robots and they impressed their teachers with 

their creativity and perseverance . 

 

  Congratulations!  
 

Our congratulations go to Mawadda Jebari , in Year 6, who 

was awarded a certificate for completing two years of   

Saturday Club at 

The Hall School.  

Mawadda was 

commended for 

the wonderful pro-

gress she made in 

Public Speaking, 

Mathematics and 

Science and for the 

commitment and 

resilience she 

showed through-

out the pro-

gramme.   

Well done on your achievement, Mawadda! 

Certificates of Achievement 
Well done to our most recent certificate winners 

who were nominated for achieving well in their 

learning or behaviour. These children will be pre-

sented with their certificates in class:    
  

Nursery: Rakeem Sheikh; Juwayriyah Khan;  Idris 

Ahad;  Umar  Hoque 

Reception: Eva N’da Koffi; Henry Marsheftaj;       

Rhys Vagadia; Georgina Kakoulakis 

Year 1:  Maida Binte Tarif;  Yunous Mashuk;       

Dunia El-Louah; Mohamed Ahmed Haji; Maysa Caarif  

Year 2: Sulaiman Rahman; Adam Alikhanov; Nezar  

El -Hamraoui; Samia Yusuf; Ahayean Rahman; Kian 

Amirifard; Jannah Ahmed; Modina Moshin; Raiyah 

Ahmed 

Year 3: Yakoub Adjal; Iqra Ali; Yaseen Muhid; Ismail 

Ahmed; Yusra Ali; Zeynep Piskin; Tasneem Noor 

Ahmed Sidki 

Year 4: Mohamed Mohamoud; Maryama Ahmed; 

Hamza Bahassan; Aisha Osman; Ramlo Harun;  

Anna Majid 

Year 5: Deon Ujupi; Tawheed Hoque; Aamira Ali; 

Mursaleen Choudhury; Lilia Koucha  

Year 6: Ruwaydah Abdisalam; Alfie Ndreu; 

Lylah Sheahan  

 Best Attendance for last week: 
KS 1                      KS2 

1 Beech:  96%    4 Cedar:  98%   


